
AGASTHYA VIDYA MANDIR 

Agasthya Garden, TVS Road, Kothur Village, Hosur – 635 109 

 

CIRCULAR TO PARENTS 
 

AVM/CIR-P/20-21/003            29.06.2020 

Dear Parents, 

I write to you at a time of great uncertainty in our country and across the world. The 

COVID – 19 pandemic has and will continue to impact on all of us for the 

foreseeable future. During this challenging and difficult time, we are initiating a 

process to provide academic experiences for our children and therefore we plan to 

go for REMOTE LEARNING through online from 6th July 2020 

We believe keeping kids on a routine is important, the school and all the teachers 

are working hard to give that to students through virtual learning and online 

classes.  We would request you to make necessary arrangements at home (wi-fi 

connections or net pack accessibility to laptops or android phone for students, 

etc.), so that children can attend the online sessions. 

 

Furthermore,for making this effective we have chalked out a digital plan and a 

weekly schedule of how the classes will be conducted online. The detailed time 

table and process of connecting over Google meet will be madeavailable to you 

through mail. The schedule and the invite by the individual subject teachers will 

beshared/mailedto you soon. 

 

We will be able to resume regular classes and also depend on the directives of the 

government. As this is a new initiative by the School, the Management,  the 

teachers are trying to ensure that the learning continues. We have new challenges 

to face as all of us will also be doing it for the first time, so we request to be a part 

of this journey and support us in this endeavour of ours. 

 

We ask you to take care of yours and your family’s health and wellbeing. 

With regards, 

 

Principal 

AgasthyaVidyaMandir 


